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Dear Legislators, 

 

I urgently beg you to oppose HB 3402-03.  

 

This measure exclusively provides for ODOT and ODOT jobs only. Yet every 

transportation system in the state is in dire need of robust support. 

 

Please protect Oregon workers by sternly rejecting this flawed measure and instead, 

work toward a fair and balanced resolution to HB 2025–the only path forward that 

does not leave cities and counties behind. It is absolutely imperative that all 

transportation systems in the state receive proper funding and rightful support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alan Stoops  

Crew Leader, Street Systems, Portland Bureau of Transportation (PBOT)  

 


